
 
 
June 5, 2015 

ADDENDUM 1 
Corporate Parkway Improvements Project  

Invitation for Bid #15-020 
STP-7304(604) 

 
Attention Potential Bidders: 
  
The City of Wentzville is issuing this addendum to clarify issues brought up during the non-mandatory 
pre-bid meeting held June 4, 2015 at 9:00am.  Bidders may submit written questions to Alice 
Winkelman, Senior Procurement Specialist,  Alice.Winkelman@Wentzvillemo.org through June 10, 2015. 
 

 
1. Material Testing will be provided and paid by the City through its existing materials testing 

contract with Cochran. 
 

2. All 6” Mountable Type “O” Curbing shall be integral. 
 

3. Additional paving time in the fall will be allotted.  The fall deadline for paving has been 
amended from October 16, 2015 to November 15, 2015.  This will provide an additional month 
of paving in the fall.  Paving may then resume as originally stated on March 15th, 2016.   
 

4. Notice to Proceed will be issued as soon as practical, and will be dependent on the bid selection 
process and concurrence with MoDOT.  The goal of issuance will be within four weeks bid 
opening. 

 
This addendum forms a part of the contract documents and modifies the original bidding documents 
dated May 20, 2015.  Contractor shall acknowledge receipt of this addendum by signing this page and 
including within bid proposal.  Failure to do so may subject bidder to disqualification. 
 
 
            

CONTRACTOR’S SIGNATURE     DATE 
 
        
Printed Name 
 
        
Company Name 

 
*  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  * 
A COPY OF THIS NOTICE SHALL BE STAPLED TO THE BID 

PROPOSAL AND MUST BE SIGNED ACKNOWLEDGING RECEIPT 

mailto:Alice.Winkelman@Wentzvillemo.org

